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Environmental 
Protection Agency 

John R. Kasich, Governor 
Mary Taylor, Lt. Governor 
Craig W. Butler, Director 

January 2, 2020 

City of Port Clinton 
1868 East Perry Street 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452 

Re: City of Port Clinton 
Rescission 
Drinking Water Program 
Ottawa County 
PWS ID: OH6203211 

Dear Public Water System: 

It has been determined that Port Clinton City was not in violation of the maximum contaminant level 
(MCL) for Total Trihalomethanes (TTHM) during the 4th  quarter 2019 monitoring period. Port Clinton 
City's locational running annual average (LRAA) for TTHM is 0.080 mg/L, which is at, but does not 
exceed, the MCL of 0.08 mg/L. Therefore, the TTHM MCL violation that was issued on December 10, 
2019 is rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (614) 644-2752. 

Sincerely, 

q~du"'Y m1'''"''V°" 
Hayley Nininger (Hayley.nininger@epa.ohio.gov) 
Compliance Assurance Section 
Division of Drinking and Ground Waters 
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